
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5 

Monday, November 20, 2017  – 7:00 pm 

Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15
th

 Ave So 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chairman Eric Ray with the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

 

ROLL CALL:  Members present:  Gloria Bedker, Pat Bolton, Eric Ray, and Marcia Anderson.  Terry Albrecht 

was out of town.  There were 95 neighbors present, including Todd Hanson,  Managing Partner @ Norsman 

Consulting Group 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 Eric gave a brief introduction stating that this is an informational presentation and all rules of civility and 

proper decorum would be followed.  We will listen, learn, and respond where, how and when possible with 

information that is accurate and factual.  He introduced Todd Hanson. 

 Todd gave a 20 minute presentation on the Madison Food Park, highlighting the new technology from 

CLEARAS out of Missoula called ABNR (Advanced Biology Nutrient Recovery)  He then fielded questions 

from the neighbors for 40 minutes. 

 

PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS 

 Traffic congestion on 16
th

 Ave So between 26
th

 and 29
th

 Ave is a major concern.  It will be looked into. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
 Approve Minutes:  The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Gloria and second by Pat. 

 Reports 

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 
 Jan Cahill gave a presentation on the Elementary School Redistricting plan concerning Mountain View 

School and Giant Springs Elementary.  Roosevelt will go to the new school, Longfellow to Roosevelt during 

the construction of the new school.  All elementary schools will have new district boundaries. 

 Meetings will be held at the district offices for input: 

 Dec 12  6:00 – 8:00 

 Jan 9 6:00 – 8:00 

 Jan 30 6:00 – 8:00 

 Feb 12 5:30 

 March 12 – Board meeting 

 

NEXT MEETING –January 15
th

, Stop the Bleed presentation- Laurie Johnson, Benefis Healthcare. 

ADJOURN:  The meeting was adjourned at 8:33 on a motion by Gloria and second by Eric’  We enjoyed coffee, 

cookies and a nice visit after the meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Marcia Anderson, Secretary 


